
 
 

 

(It’s HVAC-R. We’re not just Refrigeration) 

Published monthly for the members of the Gateway Chapter April 2008 

April 24th at 6:00PM 
Location: Johnson Controls 

       2280 Ball Dr. 

       St. Louis, MO 63146  

(Please use the front door, Thank-you) 

Speaker:  Dan Philpott, Field Technical Consultant with Lennox. Dan has been with 

Lennox for 13 yrs. Before that he was a contractor in Columbia, Mo.   

Topic: Lennox’s High efficiency Air Conditioning Systems using two stage 

Scroll compressors and the new modulating furnace.  

    This presentation has PEU’s attached to it. (More info about this at presentation).

     

We will have Sandwiches before the meeting. - Call Kate, at JCI for directions 

314-569-1570. 

 
We did not have time to mail the March meeting notice due to a speaker 
cancellation. We did get the notice out by e-mail though. If you did not receive 
the notice or would like to receive the notice send your e-mail address to Mark 
Pross, HVACRefrig@aol.com , you also might check your spam filters. We are 
not planning to replace the mailed notice, but we do get comments that 
members do not receive the notice. The notice could be forwarded to your 
friends that are service techs.  

 
Our thanks to Bill Wiedman with Central States Marketing for his presentation on Field 
Piece testing instruments. There are a lot of new attachments for their line of meters to 
help the service mechanic diagnose system problems. Check them out at your local 
supplier. 

 
Next months meeting will be May 15 (Because of the Memorial Day Week-end). Topic: 
"Getting to know the scroll compressor".  Presented by: Frank Schwieterman, from 
Emerson Climate Technologies (Copeland) and Bob Smith, CMS, with Schnuck 
Markets. Frank has the title of Retail Technical Support Manager has been with 
Copeland 21 years and has worked with Scroll compressors from their infancy. Bob 
has been with Schnuck Markets for 25 years. 

OFFICERS, BOARD MEMBERS 

and CHAPTER CONTACTS: 

Mark D. Pross, CMS 
Chapter President 

314-812-4669 
HVACRefrig@aol.com 

Jim Wunderlich, CM 

Chapter Treasurer 

314-426-4455 

jimw@miraclesupply.com 

Lou Woodard 

Chapter Secretary 

314-952-8185  

lbwoodardstl@hotmail.com 

Jan Meredith 
Membership Chairperson 

636-256-2653 
jmeredith@crescentparts.com 

Bob Smith, CMS 

Past International RSES 
President 

314-994-4434 
rsmith@schnucks.com 

Bob Thom 

Board Member 

Mid-West Educational 
Chairman 

636-262-8129 

bthom@controlproductsinc.com 

Paul Marechek 

Board Member 

314-869-8156 

Pmstlsmw36jatp@hotmail.com  

 

NEXT BOARD MEETING: April 30, 2008 6:00 pm  

Location:  Crescent Parts and Equipment, West County  

RSES will offer a special dues rate of $75 for individuals who join RSES in April 2008. Student Member dues remain at $51.50. To 
kick off this contest, RSES will also award $75 to the first five individual or student Members who sign up ten new Members (new 
Members must put referral name/and or Member number on the “other” line of the “I heard about RSES from” section of the RSES 
Membership Application). What a better way to get the required PEU credits and not have to pay for them. (PEU credits are FREE 
to members and $10.00 per half a credit to non-members). 
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Refrigeration Service Engineers Society  
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